
July 9, 2020 

VIA E-FILING 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 
621 Woodland Square Loops SE 
Lacey, WA 98504-7250 

Re: 2020 USF Compliance Report UT-190644 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Please accept this refiling of Westgate ' s 2020 USF Program Compliance report. 
Westgate had previously filed this report along with it' s ETC Annual Report filing under e-filing 
18813. Westgate was instructed by UTC staff to refile USF Program Compliance report under 
docket-190644. 

If thl:re are any questions concerning the foregoing, please contact the undersigned at 
509.682.5556 

Sincerely, 

Richard J. Weav r, 
General Manager 
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